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On 18 April 2016, the Niue Government held a meeting with Rocket Systems and the 

Government has agreed to allow Rocket Systems to continue providing internet services 

while both the Government and Rocket work together to discuss a way forward and address 

all the various issues that have arisen over the past few weeks with regard to the provision 

of internet services. 

 

This authorisation is for a month while discussions continue regarding various matters 

relating to the provision of internet services. Rocket Systems and the Government of Niue 

will work together to find a way forward that is beneficial for both parties and the people of 

Niue. 

 

The Niue Government looks forward to continuing constructive discussions with Rocket on 

the way forward for both Rocket Systems and the Government, and ultimately the people of 

Niue. 

 

Rocket Systems would like to thank the Niue government for its understanding and support 

in this matter. Rocket would also like to thank its families, friends, supporters but more so 

the people of Niue who were affected by the recent outage. Rocket Systems hopes to 

improve internet services and continue serving in whatever capacity we can. 

 

-Ends- 


